
  

 

NEXT MEETING: 

 Thursday 

November 8, 2012 

 

Pelican Preserve 

Golf Club 

Hosted by: Pelican Preserve Golf Club: 

THANK YOU TO OUR  

SPONSORS  
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PLATINUM SPONSORS 

GOLD SPONSORS 

Golf Ventures   Lake Masters 

M.R.I. Underwater Specialists 

 SILVER SPONSORS 

Triest Ag Group     Ryan Petroleum 

Golf Agronomics G to Z Turf Services 

County Waste, Inc. Southern Ag 

Floratine 
Bronze Sponsors 

ESD Waster 2 Water, Inc.    BWI Companies,Inc 

Campbell Services                   Dow AgroScienceTee 

Off Temps      Ducor International 

Cleary Golf                   Golf Safety 

Aquagenix / D.B.I.     Gordo Golf  

Tampa Bay Turf                    Ameriturf 

Forestry Resources     Gator Services 

Gordon Lewis Golf Course Architect -  Wherry Trucks    

Hi Tech Turf Products      Barnett Management 

John Deere Landscape             MJS Golf Services 

Aerification Plus, Inc.      Suncoast Turf Products 

Chemical Solutions of South Florida  - Babcock FL Co  

Sunshine Workforce           Bill Wilson’s Pest Solutions    



 

RSVP DEADLINE 

November 2, 2012 

Please call Samantha at  

239-466-6169 or email at  

calusagcsa@embarqmail.com  

 

COST: 

$30 Lunch & Meeting Only  

$65.00 Meeting, Lunch & Golf 

$55.00 Retired  

This is included as a prepaid meeting 
 

Directions: 
 

Take I-75  North or South to exit 136 

Colonial Blvd. When exiting I-75 go 

East on Colonial Blvd towards  

Lehigh Acres go Approx. 1.1 miles 

turn right onto Treeline Ave. Go 

Approx. 0.9 miles and turn left onto 

Pelican Preserve Blvd. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

November 6th—Audubon Educational 

Meeting—Heritage Palms Golf & C.C. 

 

December 6th—Stoneybrook -

Christmas Tournament 

 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS: 

 

Thursday 

November 8 , 2012 

Pelican Preserve Golf  

Club 

 

Registration:     9:00 am 

Education:         9:30–11:30 am  

Lunch:          12:00 pm 

Golf           1:00 pm 

 

Speakers: Todd Miller from Golf 

Safety and Mike Hamilton from Turf 

Dietitian and Golf BMP Solutions. 

 

TOPIC: Staying in Compliance 

with the BMP. GCSAA CEU’s will be 

Available  

 

Golf  Format:  Two Best Balls of 

Four Net Only. WE WILL MAKE THE 

TEAMS! 

  

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE: 

 

First of all I would like to take the time to thank you 

all for the terrific contribution made to the Taylor 

Tournament with all proceeds going to the Ronald 

Macdonald House in Tampa. We Raised just over 

$13,000 for the charity. The tournament was enjoyed 

by a number of superintendents, vendors and friends. 

The date for next year’s event is October 5th 2013. 

 

I would also like to add that we have made a $1,000 

contribution to Cancer Research. On this subject 

don’t forget to get your skin checked regularly. 
 

I would like to thank John Stach and all the staff at 

Olde Hickory for hosting the Pro Super Supplier un-

der such trying weather conditions the course was in 

excellent condition.  Also at this time I would like to 

thank all the clubs who have hosted events this year. 
 

In November we are hosting a regular meeting plus 

and educational meeting. This will aid in getting your 

club interested in Audubon International.  I know my 

club is interested thru the members who are con-

cerned about the environment and little things such as 

how many Styrofoam cups we use. The event is 

priced at $25.00 for the four hour seminar. My Gen-

eral Manager has expressed his interest to attend 

since this is open for all club officials. I feel this 

would be a great opportunity to get GMs or Board 

Members involved and also a chance to educate them 

on the green industries positive approach to the envi-

ronment. 

 

As we head into season I would like to wish you all a 

great season and also thank you for all you do to 

make this chapter what it is.  In closing from the 

board it is a privilege to serve such a great group of 

people. 

 

Stuart Taylor 

 

 

 

 


